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Distribution diversion 
works completed

• The Distribution diversion works around the
Killin substation and Church of Scotland grounds
(off A827) are now complete. These works were
necessary to provide a clear corridor for the cable
installation at these locations.

Construction works have commenced on SSEN 
Transmission’s Killin VISTA project which will see a total 
of 7.8km of overhead line removed, including 31 steel 
lattice towers, between Killin substation and Lix Toll.

Safety is always our first priority at SSEN Transmission and 
with this in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant 
of signage or direction around the construction works 
and do not enter our working areas. Users of the access 
tracks are asked to obey signage and are reminded that 
large vehicles and construction traffic are also using 
the tracks.

Temporary bridge 
construction works
Works on the temporary bridge that has been installed 
across the River Dochart, west of Killin are now complete 
with the bridge now fully operational for site 
construction traffic.

The bridge will remain in place for the duration of the 
works and utilised for construction traffic only.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Community Liaison Manager: 

Louise Anderson
Community Liaison Manager, 
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3AQ (Return address)

Tel: 01738 341 975
Mob: +44 (0) 7384 454 233 
Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

The project has a 
dedicated website, please 

scan the above QR 
code to be taken to the 
project website or use 

the following URL 
https://bit.ly/3wJ2qGL

Festive period
Our site closure dates for the festive period will be: 

Close 23 December and re-open 4 January

Completed diversion works 
at Church of Scotland!


